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	July	2013

by John Blaney, Grand Knight

Worthy past Grand Knights, 
Officers, and Brother Knights: 

My name is John Blaney and 
I’ve been married for 27 years and 
have two children now in college. 
My boy is a Third Degree Knight 
here with me in this Council 9487.

I would like to take this mo-
ment to thank 
you for giv-
ing me the op-
portunity to be 
your next Grand 
Knight for the 
upcoming Co-
lumbian Year. 

I have been 
part of Council 
9487, the Bish-
op William Johnson Council, the 
greatest council, for over 15 years 
and I thank you all for that.

 The men in this council are by 
far my best supporters, and best 
friends anybody could ask for.

This Columbian Year will be 
no different than the past because 
this council is No. 1 in most 
categories.  

My fellow officers have asked 
me to do something different this 
year. They have asked me to work 
with the new first, second and 
third degrees that have got into 
this council in the past year and 
set them up to volunteer for other 
people and organizations.

 See GK REPORT page 5

WHEELING: In 
top photo  (l-r)  
CP Steve Bolton, 
new GK John 
Blaney, CVP Ron 
Knowles,  DD John 
Piccolo, PGK Mike 
Sofka and Charlie 
Young, PGK. In 
middle photo are 
(l-r) Charlie Young, 
Mike Sofka, PGK, 
a wheelchair re-
cipient and Steve 
Bolton, OC Chap-
ter President. The 
final photo, below, 
shows scores of 
wheelchairs lined 
up before give-
away.(See story, 
page 3). 

Let’s	make
this	the	year	
of	charity
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by Jim Marchetta, Event Chair
  
 Once again we had a great 

turnout for the Don Miller Golf 
Tournament last month, which 
helped turn it into a major success.

 We ended up with 75 golfers 
and also many wives and others 
for dinner. Thanks to everyone 
who played in the tournament. 
And, thank you all who helped 
the day of the event. We had at 
least 10 Brothers and wives that 

by John Blaney, GK

There will be a Fourth of July 
parade in Lake Forest. If you can 
make it, march in the parade to 
show everyone  who the Knights 
of Columbus are, fantastic. 

Santiago De Compestela’s 
4th Degree will lead the group 
in full regalia. John Ojeda will  
have three Knights handing out 
Tootsie Rolls with all our Knights 
wearing their green polo shirts. 

We ask that if you are not 
doing anything on that morning,  

helped and stayed the day. 
And thank you Peter Kellen for 

all your support with helping chair 
this event and supporting me.

This year we had something 
new, couples teams, it started 
out as husband/wife and grew to 
couples man/woman. 

This year our first place win-
ners were Nancy and Jim Lam-
peris, and second place was Beau 
and Peter Kellen.

The big winners on the men’s 

teams were in low gross.
First  was Fr. Bill, John Tee-

ter, Mark Bustamante, and Rich 
Mulhaup. Second was the team 
of Bob Britia, Dean Schwartz, 
Jerry Ray, and Jack Mills.

 Low net winner was Ben 
Teeter, Jeff George, Darren Ross, 
and Geoff Wright. Second was the 
team of Rich Quinn, Mike Welch, 
Bob Garcia, and Darin Baker.

Again thank you all for making 
this a great day, see you next year. 

Dick Petrash photos
JIM AND NANCY LAMPERIS (top photo) were winners in the 
annual Don Miller Golf Tournament held June 23. Second  (right 
photo) was another husband-wife team, Beau and Peter Kellen. 

Do you love parades? Then join us July 4 in Lake Forest	

Wives	help	add	a	special	touch	to	golf	tournament

please join us and wear your green 
9487 polo shirts. 

You will walk for about 45 
minutes and will basically be back 
at El Toro High School. They ask 
all participants to be on our spots 
by the start of the parade at 10 a.m. 

We will line up as participant 
#52 closer to the back of the pa-
rade on Toledo. Please park your 
cars around El Toro High School, 
where the parade ends. 

We probably will not start to 
march until around 10:30, and 
should be finished by 11:30.

 You will have the whole 
afternoon to enjoy your family. 
Since it will be warm, please wear 
shorts, green polo shirt, socks and 
comfortable tennis shoes. Also, 
please bring water.

To carpool to the parade route, 
we will meet at the church be-
tween 8:30- 9.

Mike Ulibarri will run the 
event. His e-mail address is 
mgu@earthlink.net. Also, if you 
can help out with gathering ev-
eryone up, please contact Mike 
@ 310-721-9160
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Council Officers
   2013-2014

Grand Knight 
John Blaney, (949) 683-1782
jcblaney@att.net   

District Deputy 102
John Piccolo,  (949) 422-3529
 johnpicc@yahoo.com   

Insurance Field Agent
Mark Yubeta, (949) 322-7266
FAX: (949) 366-0374

Deputy Grand Knight
Mike Lynch, Cell: (949) 683-
1782
michael.lynch@cox.net 

Chancellor
Gary Clack
gcclack@cention.com        

Warden
John Teeter
jteeter@sbcglobal.net

Advocate
Rick Reynolds, 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com

Treasurer
Mike Ulibarri, 916-8336
mgu@earthlink.net

Recorder
Pedro Espinosa
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Inside Guard
Bob Grabot
Outside Guard
Hector Guzman
Financial Secretary
John Ojeda, PGK, 595-0990
Lecturer
Nacho Mena
Trustees 
1st Year: Mike Sofka, PGK
2nd Year: Steve Eggert,  PGK 
770-5468 
3rd Year: Bernie Laituri, 
PGK 422-9814
 
Chapter Delegates
1. John Blaney, GK
2. Mike Sofka, PGK
 Chapter Alternates
1. Steve Eggert, PGK
2. Bernie Laituri, PGK

Family	of	the	Month

 Jim Marchetta has been a member of our council for over 20 
years, and has helped to head up the annual golf tournament most 
of that time.  The former Grand Knight has done so with the help of 
wife Wilma and Brother Peter Kellen. Of note, Jim and Wilma have 
two children at home, Maria and Paul, and two adult offspring, who 
have flown the coop. Both Paul and brother John are also members 
of our council.

Jim is a regular at our meetings, recycling, participates as a eu-
charistic minister, and helps out with prayer book sales, as well as 
promoting the Knights any way he can.

Wilma, as Jim’s trusty companion, helps with all the tournament 
arrangements, and keeps close tabs on the signups and donations.

As most of you are aware, the Don Miller tournament held each 
June is one of our top fund-raisers. This year we look to make nearly 
$4,000. 

All those who attended know that it was a stellar event. The 75 
players all had a great time, AND the meal afterwards was great with 
more than 80 attendees.

Jim and his team had a fantastic collection of raffle items, including 
a large screen flat panel television. Jin, being a good sport that he is, 
when his  raffle ticket was pulled he refused the prize and drew again. 

Please congratulate Jim and family next time you see them.
– John Teeter  

Jim	and	Wilma	Marchetta
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JIM MARCHETTA (r) with Pete Kellen, who help chair the golf tournament.
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John Piccolo, District Deputy 102

     Congratulations to the newly elected officers especially Grand 
Knights Joe Alber, 6332, Mission Viejo; John Blaney,  9487, Lake 
Forest; Gil Barragan, 10590, Laguna Woods; and Bill Gottbreht, 
10065, Irvine.  

Serving as Grand Knight is a huge gift of service to your indi-
vidual Councils and Parishes. I know our new GKs can count of 
every member of their Council for support.  

When the call goes out for help, raise your hand and help your 
new Grand Knight.

•••
 I must put out a huge thank you to our former District Deputy 

Michael Banyacki for setting-up and officiating at all four officer 
installations. 

With my cancer battle, I am having a very rough time and at the 
moment, am quite fragile. 

Thank you for prayers and well-wishes.
 Wishing you all the best for a great 2013 Columbian year that 

will be full of service to our communities and good times for our 
members and families.

District Deputy’s Message

 The month of  June  marks the start of the journey of five newly 
initiated Knights to our fold. 

 With the leadership of our new Grand Knight John Blaney  to 
guide them and the camaraderie of everyone, we look forward to 
their  niche in the service to our church the Knights of Columbus way.

            New Knights                       Sponsor                     Assigned Big Brother           
           1. Francisco E. Palop           Ken Allen                   Francisco Palop
           2. Matt Feldman                   Ricardo                      Julio Martinez
           3. Roger Boivin                    Ricardo                      Gerry Dubois
           4. Michael Hickey                Anthony Walker         Nacho Mena
           5.Merle Bassett                    Mike Sofka                 Charlie Young
  Supportive members called sideliners are on hand to accompany  

the candidates were Anthony Walker, Francisco Palop, Charlie Young, 
Ignacio ”Nacho” Mena, John Ojeda Gerry Dubois and Ken Allen. 

As an attending family member, Fr. Francisco Palop had the honor 
of giving the KofC pin to son Francisco E. Palop, and Gerry Dubois, 
to brother-in-law Roger Boivin. 

The ceremony is solemn and well executed. Dignitaries  from the 
Supreme council, State council, and Orange County Chapter and 
KofC Insurance representative remind the new Knights of the spirit 
of volunteerism and involvement. I encourage  everyone to  attend 
any ceremonial they have done before  to experience once again the 
beauty and dignity of the ceremonials significance.

     – Ricardo Teano, Membership  Committee

Five	Brothers	join	the	fold

Brothers, stand 
behind your  
Grand Knightby Charlie Young, PGK

Council 9487 was in force on 
Memorial Day, Monday, May 27.  

Worthy Grand Knight Mike 
Sofka, Brother Ricardo Teano and 
PGK Charles Young arrived at 0 
dark 30 (that’s 0800 or 8 a.m. for 
the non-military) to put together 
wheelchairs for later distribution.

 Mike and I put together be-
tween 50 and 75 wheelchairs.  
Brother Jose Lopez arrived later 
to assist in assembling the wheel-
chairs.

 The festivities began at ap-
proximately noon with an open-
ing prayer by Fr. John Nenimen 
and the Pledge of Allegiance.  

Soon after, the distribution be-
gan with many veterans claiming 
their new wheelchairs.  

Others would claim a chair 
for a loved one not in attendance. 

One woman asked if she could 
have a wheelchair to give to some-
one she did not know, but would 
see to it that it was presented to 
a worthy individual.  

Two women were presenting 
rosaries to those wanting one.

Several veterans stated that 
they were not  Catholic.  However, 
when it was pointed out that any-
one wanting a rosary was entitled 
to one, they accepted them with 
gratitude.

Worthy Deputy Grand Knight 
John Blaney arrived with his wife, 
Ann Marie, to participate  in the 
distribution of the wheelchairs.

A lunch was served to all 
present.

Hot dogs and hamburgers were 
provided with side dishes and 
chips. Water was plentiful since 
it was a hot day.

 The day was filled with emo-
tion and patriotism.

Wheelchair	day
featured	emotion
and	patriotism



Five	Brothers	join	the	fold
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  A Spiritual Call to Action/Catholic Men’s Fellowship

by  Ricardo Teano, Membership Committee
 
 A dignified Third Degree exemplification ceremony recently 

advanced four Knights to that level. The ceremony was completed 
at Our Lady of Fatima Church in San Clemente.

There were 39 other candidates and about 31 sideliners  to form 
the impressive ceremony.

The  Third Degree Knights are Albert Alanis, Robert Claproth, 
Domingo Roldan and Ray Martinez.

PGK Charlie Young, Ignacio”Nacho” Mena, and Ricardo Teano 
were there as sideliners to support  the candidates.

Our gratitude to Charlie and Nacho for transporting the candidates 
to San Clemente.

A special mention to Nacho, who ran a 26-mile marathon in the 
morning, yet had the energy to join the group as sideliner in the  
afternoon. That’s dedication.  

Vivat Jesus.

Four	Knights	receive	their
Third	Degree	at	OL	of	Fatima

WINNING TEAM: From left to right Nacho Mena, Robbie Claproth, Albert 
Alaniz, Ray Martinez, DomIngo Roldan, Ricardo Teano and  Charlie Young. 

Program is now being developed 
in support of parish youth ministry

The council is developing a program to support the parish youth 
ministry.  We hope to support events of appreciation for the youth who 
support our activities and to help develop the leaders of tomorrow.

We want to get their help in raising money to send more of them 
on a weekend retreat. 

We also want to let them and their parents know what the council 
is doing in this regard with the hope that it will help Ricardo  Teano 
with  his recruitment. We ask for your support as we develop this 
program with the help of Joanne Lambert of the youth ministry.

– Jay Donahue

The Knighthood is founded 
on the principles of charity, unity, 
and fraternity. 

I believe that this council 
needs no help with fraternity and 
unity goes along with fraternity. 
That’s what makes us strong and 
bonds us as Brothers. 

But you can never have enough 
charity. It’s definitely needed here 
in Southern California, as well as 
everywhere. 

This is what I want to do: add 
more dinners to the menu in ad-
dition to those we had last year.

I truly feel that if we can get 
our Brothers working within 
the already strong and cohesive 
group of men that we have, who 
work to give back to our church, 
community, and just have fun, 
this council can only get stronger.

We need more men participat-
ing and volunteering in our other 
charities, such as golf, coffee and 
doughnuts, wheelies,  set up and 
take down in the church, ice cream 
social, Roosters, and putting to-
gether dinners and deliveries to 
the less fortunate. 

I hope to have a group of active 
Knights to encourage involve-
ment from inactive Knights and 
trying to get these men to answer 
our call of duty, as referenced in 
the book, “These Men They Call 
Knights.”

I’m asking every Knight to 
help me make this Columbian 
Year, the year of Charity. Broth-
ers, rather than taking from our 
monetary reserves, let’s donate 
the excess funds to those in need 
and take our hard work and grind 
to help out others.

 This month, we will be having 
a barbeque on the patio, which 
our fellow officer, brother Mike 
Ulibarri, could use our help with. 
Let’s spread the word to all parish-
ioners and friends about this event 
and make it a big success that is 
fun and enjoyable for everyone.

GK REPORT:                                    
From page 1



Gene Ganley Recycling Report

Roger and Mo Boivin, 
Leo Alvarado, 

Jay and Joan Donahue, 
Gerry and Vivian Dubois, 

David Farage, 
Hector Guzman, 

Bob Morgan, 
John Ojeda, 

Dan Ramella, 
Ricardo Teano, 
Otis Givenrod, 
Joe Schulte, 

Stewart Imagawa, 
Mike McCormack, 
George Nothhelfer,

 Alfonso Lopez, 
Chuck Agozino, 

John Honus, 
Roger Cazian,

 Domingo Roldan, 
Tom Egan.

– Compiled by George Nothhelfer
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Thanks to Monday, 

Tuesday Volunteers

Pray for 
World 
Peace

June busts out at $1,923,
but early help is needed

by George Nothhelfer, Program Chair
 

In a successful June, the recycle program gen-
erated $1,923, raising total earnings to $364,573. 
The dedication that we have is great, which ensures 
us a very successful program.  

We look forward to seeing all of you Saturday, 
July 13.

We had a good day in June but need more Knights to appear 
(more of our new guys) to come and try it out. You’ll like it, and it 

The	Knights	of	Columbus	welcomes	inquiries	from	those	who	

wish	to	contact	Knights	of		Columbus	Headquarters:

1	Columbus	Plaza	New	Haven,	CT	06510

(203)	752-4000	Email:	info@kofc.org

is all for a great cause. 
                    •••
If anyone has any leads on businesses to include 

architectural companies that have excess catalogs 
that are willing to donate their paper recyclables 
please let me know.

                                                •••
A special thanks to our Monday and Tuesday 

morning crew for all the dedication and extra hours 
they spend in making the program a success.  A 
special greeting and big welcome to Tom Egan, 
our newest Monday/Tuesday guy.

See Tom listed with all the others in the column 
at the right.

 You have no idea what additional time and effort is spent by these 
people until you come and investigate.  We invite any of you to stop 
and visit this important operation anytime between 7-8 a.m. Monday 
or Tuesday. These people are not all retirees that help. Several of us 
have full-time jobs. More than 40 percent of our program is from 
within that group.

We need more of our retirees to help for a couple of hours on 
Mondays and Tuesdays. Everyone has a good time.

Thanks and “Hats Off” to all listed below:
Dan Ramella, Richard Mills, Gerry H. Dubois, John Teeter, Ricardo 

Teano, John Ojeda, Bob Morgan, Don Blankenship, David Keele, Pat 
Larkin, Bob Grabot, Luis Leja, Rich Mulhaupt, Scott Napp, Michael 
Ulibarri, Alfonso Lopez, Ramon Navarro, Joe DeProspero, Ignacio 
(Nacho) Mena, Stewart Imagawa, Dennis DeRosia, Joe Merchant, 
Roger Cuzian, and Rich Ingrassia. 



        

 

               Program Chairman’s Report
            Save these dates for upcoming noteworthy events. Also, refer to the Council calendar on the 
last page of this Newsletter. Call or e-mail the DGK and Program Chairman, Mike Lynch, michael-
lynch@catholic.org (949) 837-9342, if you have an item(s) to present at the next Council General 
Business meeting. Email the Program Chairman with any articles you request be included in this  
Newsletter.

  	July	2013

7-1-2  Monday, Tuesday: Mobile Home Park recycling.
      7-5  Friday: First Friday Adoration.

7-8-9  Monday, Tuesday: Mobile Home Park recycling.
      7-10  Wednesday: General Business meeting at 7:30 p.m. (A decade of the Rosary will begin at 
7:20 sharp).

7-13  Saturday: Recycling, 7-noon. Please help out for any time you can spare. Contact George 
Nothhelfer

7-14 Coffee and doughnuts on the Church Patio.
7-15-16  Monday, Tuesday: Mobile Home Park recycling.
7-17  Wednesday: Officers meeting, all are welcome.
7-20 Barbeque on patio/Officers Installation
7-20 Bocce Ball Tournament
7-22-23  Monday, Tuesday: Mobile Home Park recycling.
7-25  Thursday: Chapter Business Meeting
7-29-30  Monday, Tuesday: Mobile Home Park recycling.

 
Look	for	more	upcoming	events	by	e-mail-	E-mail	Brother	PGK	Steve	Eggert,	steveeg-

gert@gmail.com.	if	you	are	not	getting	his	e-mails
                                                        Scheduled	Ceremonials

                                            
                                                                                    First	Degree

July 10:  St. Columban , 3926, St. Columban Council Hall, 7836 Westminster Ave. Candidates 
7 p.m.,Degree 7:30..

June 17: Fr. Kass Council 3526, Fr. Kass Council Hall, 8410 Kass Dr., Buena Park. Candi-
dates 7,  Degree, 7:30.

Second	Degree
July 11:  Fr. Louis F. Knight Council 12451 St. Edwards School (Knight hall),  33926 Calle 

la Primavera Dana Point,. Candidates 7 p.m., Degree, 7:30.
July 13:  Santa Ana Council 1842 (Spanish) Immaculate Heart of Mary,  1100 S. Center Santa 

Ana, CA.   Candidates 5:30, Degree, 6.
July 22:   Fr. Kass 3526, Fr. Kass Council Hall, 8410 Kass Dr. Buena Park. 7, 7:30.
July 24:   Bishop Thomas Conaty Council 5385, St. Cecilia Church Annex, 130 Main St., 

Tustin, 7,7:30.
                                                                     Third	Degree

July 23: District 95, St. Pius V Parish Hall, 7691 Orangethorpe, Buena Park, Candidates, 1 
p.m, Degree 2.

 
Ceremonials
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           See REPORT page 8



June	Program		Highlights

1.  GK Report (Mike Sofka) 
• Letter from State Deputy – Circle of Honor Membership – 

Theme “ Make a Difference.”
• The Knights of Columbus are Catholic gentlemen commit-

ted to the exemplification of charity, unity, fraternity, patriotism, 
and defense of the priesthood.The Order is consecrated to the 
Blessed Virgin Mary.

• It is firmly committed to the protection of human life, from 
conception to natural death, and to the preservation and defense 
of the family.

• This is Father McGivney’s dream, echoing across the century, 
and living today in the hearts of his brothers and all of those they 
touch. My brothers, It has been an honor to serve as your Grand 
Knight.   – Vivat Jesu!

2. 2. Treasurer’s and Financial Secretary’s Report 

a. Treasurer reported: Checking, $12,039.42; Vanguard 1, 
$43,727.95, VG2, $6,324.94.  Total: $62,092.31.

b. Cash Box, $386; Recycling, $1,922.27; Dues, $1,264.88; 
Newsletter ads, $20; Golf, $2,360. Total received, $6,888.15.

3.3. Committee Reports and New Business 

a. Mike Ulibarri, no pancake; redesign Knights closet, help 
needed; July 20, annual Texas BBQ; need to transfer funds to 
cover storage area ($15,000.)

b. Recycle report: George Nothhelfer,  previous  month, $2,412.
c. John Ojeda -  Abby, seeking donation for 16 people; four  

new applications; 90 members have not paid dues
d. Julio, “The Four Signs of a Dynamic Catholic” a good book.
e. Jay Donahue: Spport youth committee, Jay to send proposal 

to officers.
f. Roger Sonnenfeld, thanks for help during blood drive, 59 

pints collected; special thanks to Manny and Rich Piecuch. 
g. Distric Deputy, Joe, What can we do for the councils; 

4th degree color guard for Laguna Niguel parade; Knights to 
participate in July 4 Lake Forest parade; last year 70 million 
volunteer hours

h. GK John Blaney, to have youth event in September.
i. Bernie Laituri: First Friday adoration, need one Knight per 

hour, ideally two; From Father Robert, need 1, 3, 5 and 6 p.m.
– Compiled by Jose Lopez, Recorder
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	 	 	 	 	 First	 	 Degrees : St. Colum-
ban’s Council 3926, Westminster. 
Second Wednesday of odd months 
Holy Spirit Council 9667, Foun-
tain Valley, First Tuesday of odd  
months. Father Kass Council 3526, 
Buena Park, third Monday of every 
month. Fr. Louis F. Knight Council 
12451, Dana Point, second Thurs-
day of odd months. St. Bonaven-
ture Council 6020, Immaculate 
Heart of Mary (Spanish). Third 
Thursday of even months, Second 
Saturday.
       	Second	Degrees:		
					
	 	 	District 94, Buena Park, fourth 
Sunday of odd months. District 91 
Holy Spirit 9667, First Tuesday in 
February, June and October. Dis-
trict 92, St Columban 3926, Sec-
ond Wednesday in even months. 
District 97, San Clemente, fourth 
Wednesday of even months.

Protocol For All
 Exemplifications

Candidates and observers will 
dress in a manner fitting the dignity 
of Formal Knights of Columbus 
Ceremonials. Collared shirts, dress 
slacks, socks and shoes are the 
minimum standard. Shorts, tee shirts, 
sandals, jeans and similarly casual 
attire are considered inappropriate. A 
jacket and tie are the desired standard 
for Third Degree Exemplifications.

First degree candidates should 
arrive with a Council Representative,

preferably the Financial Secre-
tary, who has his signed form 100 
which has been read and approved 
by the Candidate’s Council.

The representative will provide 
the candidate’s Rosary, Membership 
Card, and copy of “These Men We 
Call Knights” to the Host Council.

He will also certify that the 
Candidate has signed the gaining 
Council’s Constitutional Role prior 

REPORT:                                    
 From page 7



Council 9487 Advertising Corner
ACCESS >

Exterminator Service Inc.
Complete Termite & Pest Control

Roger Sonnenfeld
Lic. No. OPR10569

Orange County
(714) 630-6310
       Fax                                     Toll Free                                     Inland Empire
(714) 630-5295                         1-877-522-2377                         (951) 693-4603 
www.accessext.com                 Serving Southern California       roger@accessext.com
                                    

                      ‘Call us for what’s buggin’ you”
          
                             Residential >   Industrial >  Commercial >

       
       

               • Whole Life  • Term • Annuities 
                   • Long Term Care • IRA               
               Knights of Columbus  

                INSURANCE
                  Mark F. Yubeta, FIC

                Phone: (949) 322-7266
                 FAX: (949) 366-0374    
               mark.yubeta@kofc.org                

PAUL A. SHISBEY, EA
Income Tax Consultant

Retired L.R.S. Agent / Appeals Officer 
30 Years Experience

Phone/Fax
(949) 215-6937                     24192 McCoy Road
pshisbeyea@cox.net                  Lake Forest, Ca 92630

YourCarsultant.com
“Making car buying and selling simple”

                       Eric Schechter
      Automobile Consultant

    Phone (949) 842-1566           Fax: (949) 586-8275
   www.yourcarsultant.com     yourpilot111@msn.com 

       

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

More Ads on Next Page
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Advertising Rates:  The cost is $60 a year for a business card size ad, and 
$40 a year for each additional business card size (3.5 inches x 2 inches) 
purchased (If you purchase and ad the size of two business cards, the cost 
is $100/year.)   Get  your  business card advertised in the next issue of this 
Newsletter by calling Brother Ricardo Teano now at  273-8940. 
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Your Business Card and 
photo/logo in color can be 
the next one to go here . 
Call  Ricardo Teano

at 273-8940

              

       
       

       

                            

       

       

       

Advertising Rates:  The cost is $60 a year 
for a business card size ad, and $40 a year 
for each additional business card size (3.5 
inches x 2 inches) purchased (If you pur-
chase and ad the size of two business cards, 
the cost is $100/year.)   Get  your  business 
card advertised in the next issue of this 
Newsletter by calling Brother Ricardo Te-
ano now at  273-8940. 

Help support our new
advertising initiative,
call and place your ad



                                          

       

       

       

                            

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       
            – Compiled by John Ojeda, PGK

       

       

16 Joseph Marilley Jr.
17 James Breen
18 Bill Breen, PGK
18 Robert Mortenson
19 Angela Gilbert
19 Jim Bailey
19 Lareina Young
20 Iva Ganley
21 Michael Glover
21 Richard Gregg
22 Linda Haas
22 James Profit
23 Ronald Moore
24 Cleve Menke
25 Eddie Brown
25 Eduardo Hipolito
27 Joseph R. Maahs
28 Sudele Arriola
28 Julius Masudal
25 Michael Nader
28 Robert Ramos
29 Joseph Bartholomew
30 Rev. Wm. Krekelberg
31 Leonard Gribbons

31 Rosemary Pantoni

       

01 Joyce Lindabury                  
02 Tracy Letzring
03 Dan Diesel
03 Charles Armstrong
03 Thomas Lucas
04 Rev Benjamin Fama
04 James David Owens
04 Richard J. Reynolds
05 Stephanie Sweeney
07 Julia Matonic
08 Joseph Schulte 
10 Sam Riela
10 Richard A. Farina
10 Shannon Medina
12 Robert Desmond 
12 William J. Priester
13 Roger Sonnenfeld
13 Rosemary Milby
13 Larry Bishop
13 Dennis DeRosia
14 Charles Goebel
15 Edward Villalva
15 Ronald Re
15 Rudolph Quiroz
16 Christine Onufrak

02 James/Betty Naumann

04 Carmelo/Mercedes Abaoag

04 Cole/Jessica Williams

07 Hector/Cindy Guzman 

10 David/Maria Schafer

11 Dante/Gay Ramella

13 Eugene/Sudele Arriola

13 Donald/Pamela Finn

19 Randy/Donna Meeks

22 Michael/Jenn. Jednoralski

24 Mike/Jean Sofka

24 Donald/Melanie Church

25 Ricardo/Irma Ruelas

26 Terry/Teresa Alt

30 Mark/Karen Bustamante

30 Jim/Suzy Williams

31 Michael/ Lisa Haubert

       

       

       

       

                            

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

              

       

       

              

       
       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

Service Program Directors

       

       
       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       

       

       

Program Chairman
Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net
Newsletter Editor
Jim Breen, 837-5567
jimbreen@lwsbnews.com 
KofC Webmaster Jerry 
Delmore jcdelmore@
cox.com 
Council Director
Pat Bole, 837-3679
pipperbole@aol.com
Youth Director
Joseph Vincent, 713-6770
lillian.vincent@cox.net
Church Maintenance
Gene Ganley, PGK
586-8270
Retention Chairmen
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940
ricardo8199@att.net
Robert Birtja,583-0911
birtja@cox.net
Membership Director
Ricardo Teano
Bilingual Membership
Jose Lopez,586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net
Pedro Espinosa,283-0060
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Scholarship Chair
Ken Allen, PGK, 458-2963
kenallenfh@hotmail.com
Public Relations
Pat Larkin 
Recycling 
George Nothhelfer, 859-3203 
Gene Ganley, PGK 586-8270.
Fr. McGivney Guild Advocate
Rick Reynolds (949) 265-
3408 
rreynolds@bwslaw.com
KofC Insurance Field Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266
mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Bereavement
Tom Haas, 768-2181
thaas4295@aol.com
Sickness
Eric Schechter 586-8275
Fourth Degree
Bill Priester, 457-0230
Pro Life/DaySharing/Holy 
Hour Bernie Laituri, 770-5468

       
Many things happen in our lives every year. We at Bishop Johnson 

Council wish to make sure we keep you informed.  To do so we have 
asked many times for information to acknowledge you and your wife.  
Also we want you to learn about the Knights all over the world.

Are you getting the monthly Columbia magazine from Supreme? It’s 
full of news and religious articles every month.  If you moved or are 
not getting the magazine please let me know.  Confirm you address so 
I can make sure it is on Supreme records correctly.

Did you see your birthday, and  your wife’s birthday,  and your an-
niversary acknowledged in the monthly Council newsletter this last 
year?  If not send me the information.  I do not need the year but simply 
the month and day.

You can email me at john.ojeda@cox.net or call me at 949-813-4320, 
or leave a message at my home phone 949-595-0990.

            –  JOhn Ojeda, Financial Secretary

Send	us	birthdays,	anniversaries
and	help	us	keep	you	informed

July
Birthdays

July
Anniversaries
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Officers
Meeting

Chapter
Meeting

Chapter
   Business 
  Meeting

Recycling
7-a.m.noon
lower lot

Veterans
Day

All Souls
Day

K of C Bishop William R. Johnson Council 9487  
July 2013      

Gen Meeting
7:20 p.m.

Officers
 Meeting
7:30 p.m.

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

Chapter
Meeting

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Coffee &
Doughnuts

on Patio

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

                     1        2         3            4           5             6

        7             8          9            10            11          12        13

       14           15          16           17     18           19           20

       21            22           23           24          25         26          27

       28            29           30           31                        

4th of
July.

(KofC inLF
 parade )
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Recycling
7-noon

BBQ, officers
installation

Recycling,
7 a.m.-noon

First Friday
Adoration


